
 

 
 
 
 
 

Resource Management Commission 
Regular Meeting – November 17, 2009 

Recommendation 
 

The Resource Management Commission supports the Austin Energy staff 
recommendation adopting certain standards regarding integrated resource planning, 
rate design, and smart grid information under the Federal Energy Independence and 
Security Act of 2007. 
 

 
The Commission approved this item by a vote of 4-0. 
 
Motion by: Sean Kelly  
 
Second by: Amy Hardberger 
 
For:  Leo Dielmann, Amy Hardberger, Chris Herbert, Sean Kelly 

 
Against:  None 
 
Abstain: None 
 
Absent:  Richard Amato, Perla Cavazos, Grace Hsieh 
 

   

  


